From:

Sent: 13 May 2018 17:10

To: Diver, John

Subject: Mansfield Bowling Club Applications
Categories: Comment/Obj

For the attention of John Diver, Camden Planning Department.
Reference application 2018/1701/P (Mansfield Bowling Club).
Variation of condition 2 (Approval Plans) of previous permission 2015/ 1444/ P, granted at 27/01/2017.

1 am a resident of Regency Lawn so actually acutely atfected by any decisions made at this development.
However, 1 would support this new (revised) application, only because there will now be omission of
basements. An especially sensible decision in light of the effects in this particular terrain.

Consultation on this matter is deplorable as there appears to be only one 'yellow card' notice in this area,
tied to a tree. Easy to miss and relevant to major planning development.

Yours sincerely,



